
Premier of Western Australia 

Our Ref: 24-616607 

Mr L Payne 
 

Dear Mr Payne 

Thank you for your further email dated 2 August expressing your ongoing concerns 
about implementing laws to prohibit the consumption of pet carcass meat in Western 
Australia. 

Your comments have been noted and a copy of your correspondence has been 
forwarded to the Hon John Day, State Minister for Health, for consideration. 

Mr Day has been asked to arrange for a response to be forwarded directly to you as 
soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely 

Colin Barnett MLA 
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